
 
 

 

30th September 2015 

Dear Grade 3 Parents, 

The Grade 3 children will be taking part in a field trip on Thursday, 8th of October. We will be 

going on the Doha Bus tour and visiting major landmarks in Doha. This links well to our current 

Unit of Inquiry ‘Our Place in the World’. 

We will be leaving school at approximately 7.45 am. We will be returning to school for lunch at 

12 pm.  

Your child should bring: 

- A healthy snack and lunch (as usual) 

- A water bottle 

- Sunscreen 

- Hat 

There is a cost of 100 QAR associated with this trip to cover the tour with Doha Bus. Please 

hand in the money and permission slip in the SEK finance office and they will provide you with 

a receipt. 

If you would like to join us as a Parent Helper, please contact us directly. 

Thank you and regards, 

Mara Cary and Nikki Merval 

mara.cary@sek.qa       nikki.merval@sek.qa  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please return this Permission Slip to the finance office no later than the 4th of October.  

My child ____________________________________, with a Qatari ID number 

_______________ will take part in the Doha Bus educational trip on the 8th of October. 

Parent Name _________________________ 

Phone number: ________________________ 

Parent Signature _______________________ 
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